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Report on Guest Lecture by Alumnus on ACCACourse

On March 22, 2024, our institution was honoured to host Ms. Sakshi Sharma, a
distinguished alumnus, for a guest lecture on pursuing the ACCA (Association of Chartered
Certified Accountants) course and certification. Ms. Sharma graduated from our university
in 2021 with a Bachelor's degree in International Accounting and Finance, and is currently
working as analyst at Societe Generale Global Solutions . During the lecture, Ms. Sharma
provided invaluable insights into the ACCA course structure, exam patterns, and study
strategies. She emphasised the importance of time management and consistent preparation
for the challenging ACCA exams. Additionally, she shared her personal experiences and key
learnings from her ACCA journey. One of the key takeaways from the lecture was the
immense value of the ACCA certification in the global accounting and finance industry. Ms.
Sharma highlighted the numerous career opportunities available to ACCA members,
including roles in public practice, corporate finance, taxation, and auditing, among others.
The students found the session highly informative and engaging, as evidenced by the active
question-and-answer session that followed the lecture. In conclusion, the guest lecture by
Ms. Sakshi Sharma provided our students with a comprehensive understanding of the
ACCA course and its significance in the accounting profession. Her firsthand experiences
and practical advice will undoubtedly inspire and guide our students in their future
endeavours.


